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Date

Dear Pastor,

Informing people in your congregation about the importance of preparing wills and advance directives as well as their choices regarding funeral arrangements can be time consuming and sometimes difficult. We can help. 

The Funeral Consumers Alliance of Princeton is a volunteer run, nonprofit, 501(c)(3) educational organization. We provide information about a wide range of end-of-life issues including advance planning for medical treatment (living wills and identification of health care representatives), hospice and palliative care and choices about funeral arrangements in addition to the pastoral services you provide. 

Take a look at the enclosed brochures and pass them on to any that may be interested. If you need more, please call us at the number shown below. 

Members of our board and volunteer staff are also available as speakers.

Sincerely,
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 Rev. Nicholas Van Dyck









